
 

 

 

 

HEYHOUSES ENDOWED C.E. PRIMARY SCHOOL 

January 9th, 2021 

 

Dear Children, 

I hope you have all had a good day, despite the lack of snow! I know some of 
you managed to make a few snowballs this morning and I keep thinking there 
might be more before winter is over! 

We have been looking for something we have lost this afternoon. Well, not 
exactly lost, just ‘temporarily misplaced’ (same thing really, I know!) In the 
process we have found lots of photographs so we haven’t got much done 
because we have just laughed a lot!  

Anyway, we think this is the last time we had proper snow. 

 

 

And since this is 

Dorothy it must be at 

least ten years ago! 

 

 

 



See a small 

Dorothy! And you 

will never see me 

wearing that hat 

again! Dorothy 

might say the 

same about hers, 

although it was my 

favourite; she and 

Margaret both 

wore it and it was 

very good because 

they couldn’t 

throw it off! 

 

 

Tidying up photographs has also found some funny schools ones which I will 

share with you. I want you all to remember that school trips will happen in the 

future, although Mud Rolling at Condover Hall might not, I think this is the last 

time it happened!  



Obviously, Mud rolling was not on the scheduled activities but somehow it 

happened for Heyhouses children! I think you should all ask Mrs Anderson and 

Mr Mihell for the true story. (I can give you their email addresses!) Although 

Margaret was there, I have the evidence, she has always been very loyal and 

refused to comment! All she could say today was that she wished she could go 

to Condover again! Let’s just keep hoping this year’s Year 6 get there in the 

summer.  

 

I hope you have found things to smile about today. I can think of at least three 

things: 

1 No school work today 

2. No school work tomorrow either 

3. It’s winter so every excuse to wear your Pyjamas and watch television. 

 

Maybe I should make it four things 

4. Funny photographs from Mrs Hodgson!  

We are collecting photographs from the teachers and I will put them together 

and make you guess ‘Who’s Who?’ I thought it would occupy you for about five 

minutes during Lockdown, give your parents a short break! 

It will be hard! Even harder if they are Baby Pictures! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I wonder who these two are? 



 

And this one? Baby pictures are harder! 

 

I hope you are up for the challenge Heyhouses! 

And I hope you have smiled!  

 

I will write again tomorrow, take care. 

 

 

Remember, be patient and let’s do things safely.  

Keep in touch…KEEP SMILING … and keep washing your hands. 

With my love,  

Mrs Hodgson  

 

Be joyful in hope, patient in affliction, faithful in prayer. 

Romans 12 v 12 

Archive photos Return 

 

Current 

Birch 

classroom 

in 2000. 

Lots of 

familiar 

faces here!  

I will tell 

you what 

some of 

them are 

doing in 

one letter 

soon! 


